
From: Yates, Adam
To: Myra Taylor
Cc: Jake Rice; Adam Saulsbury; Jay Earley; Burrow, Kealey; McWilliams, Carrie; Leamons, Bryan; Healey, Richard;

Gray, Gavin
Subject: RE: CWL Annual Pretreatment Program Status Report
Date: Friday, January 12, 2018 12:37:18 PM
Attachments: AR0043401_Jonesboro CWL Dec 2017 Pretreatment Program Annual Report_20171219.pdf

Myra,
 
City Water & Light Plant of the City of Jonesboro’s December 2017 Pretreatment Program Annual
Report was received, reviewed, and deemed complete and compliant according to the reporting
requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).
 
Thank you for your timely submittal.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to
contact me.
 
Kindly,
 
 
Adam Yates
State Pretreatment Coordinator
Office of Water Quality
 
 
E:\NPDES\NPDES\Pretreatment\Reports
 
From: Myra Taylor [mailto:mtaylor@jonesborocwl.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:08 AM
To: Yates, Adam
Cc: Jake Rice; Adam Saulsbury; Jay Earley
Subject: CWL Annual Pretreatment Program Status Report
 
Adam,
Please find attached City Water & Light’s Annual Pretreatment Program Status Report.  A hard copy
will be mailed via USPS this week.
This should satisfy the requirements stated in our NPDES Permits.
 
Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!!!
 
Myra Taylor
CWL Laboratory Supervisor
Pretreatment Coordinator
(870) 219-5236 cell
(870) 930-3389 Office
(870) 930-3363 FAX
mtaylor@jonesborocwl.org
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